
Harmony Heartland Region 4  
Regional Executive Committee Meeting Summary 

April 25, 2018   
7 p.m. EDT 

 
 

Attending: Natalie Allen, Bev Miller, Sue Pelley, Sharon Terrell,  
 

1. Convention 2019 Contract issues 

• The room block numbers are being reviewed. 
  

• Plans will be made to ask choruses to choose which hotel they 
prefer and then the double/double rooms will be allotted per 
chorus perhaps on a per capita basis.   

 

• Choruses will be requested to make cancellations of extra 
rooms by a deadline that is earlier than the 48 hours that the 
hotels require. 

 

• Will pursue having chorus photos on stage in 2019 to eliminate 
cost of risers for the photo room. 

 

• The REC is establishing a task force to review the job 
descriptions for the Regional Convention Steering Committee.  
Plans will be made to have a face-to-face meeting this summer. 

 

3. Budget  - Finance Coordinator and Competition Coordinator will 
look at competition figures for 2019 when the 2018 figures have 
all come in. 

 

4. June 2018 Leaders’ Workshop – info to be sent out soon and 
the registration deadline will be the first week in June.  
Registration cost will be $30 and includes lunch.  

 

5. Chorus Competition levels distribution: 
 A 1 
 B+ 2 
 B 4 
 B- 1 



 C+ 2 
 C 4 
 EVAL 1 
 OPEN 3 

. 

6. The Membership Team is working with the choruses that have 
fewer than 15 members. 

 
Secretary’s note:  this meeting held in late April is considered the May 
REC meeting. 

Next meeting:  June 3, 2018  6:00 PM  EST 

 

Submitted by  
Sharon Terrell 
Region 4 REC Secretary 

 


